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Craig Shirk

From: Semder, Tyler
Sent: Wednesday, December 24, 2014 12:31 PM
To: Craig Shirk
Subject: Fwd: ENSP Consultation for NCR40023

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Christina Davis <Christina.Davis@dep.nj.gov> 
Date: Wed, Dec 24, 2014 at 12:24 PM 
Subject: Re: ENSP Consultation for NCR40023 
To: "tsemder@gfnet.com" <tsemder@gfnet.com> 
Cc: Patrick Woerner <Patrick.Woerner@dep.nj.gov> 
 

Hi Tyler, 
Regarding the project below, and trusting that the work does not require any DLUR permits (thank you for the 
documentation of this), we do not see the need for any project specific conditions or mitigation to protect the 
state listed Black‐crowned Night‐heron.  
  
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
  
chris 
Please note new email address: Christina.Davis@dep.nj.gov 
  
Christina Davis  
Endangered and Nongame Species Program 
NJ Division of Fish and Wildlife 
2201 County Route 631 
Woodbine, NJ 08270 
  
p.609.628.1919 
f. 609.628.2734 
  
________________________________________________________ 

  

From: Semder, Tyler [mailto:tsemder@gfnet.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 1:57 PM 
To: Patrick Woerner 
Cc: NJERRQUESTIONS@icfi.com; Craig Shirk; Brett.Rickman@icfi.com; Chris.Pettit@icfi.com 
Subject: ENSP Consultation for NCR40023 

  

Hello Mr. Woerner, 
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We are performing a CEST review for the following project as part of the New Jersey Superstorm Sandy CDBG 
Neighborhood and Community Revitalization (NCR) program: 

  

NCR40023 Emergency Operations Center/Coast Guard Building complex: The Emergency Operations 
Center/Coast Guard Building is located on Long Beach Island and situated on a lagoon front parcel of land. The planned 
improvements include: new siding; windows; flood proof entry doors; re-grading of the parking lot; demolition of the 
existing wooden staircases and construction of new entry stairs and platform on the north and west sides of the building; 
and the installation of an elevator to ensure the building is ADA compliant. No DLUR permit is required for this action. 

  

Attached is an endangered species map (see NCR40023_EndangeredSpeciesMap_NCR_TO1067) using the NJDEP 
Environmental Review Tool showing the project site and centroid query. As you can see in the map, we have a centroid hit 
for a state listed endangered species. Please provide us a determination/resolution regarding potential effects and 
necessary mitigation associated with the proposed project on state listed endangered species 

  

A shapefile of the project parcel (PAMS_PIN: 1504_1_3) is included to assist with your review. 

  

  

Please contact me with any questions you may have. 

  

Thank you, 

Tyler Semder 
 

  

--  

Tyler Semder | Environmental Planner | Environmental Resources Planning and Management 
Gannett Fleming, Inc. | 207 Senate Avenue, Camp Hill, PA 17011 
t 717.763.7211 x2159 | c 717.422.1689 | tsemder@gfnet.com 
Excellence Delivered As Promised 
Gannett Fleming is ISO 9001:2008 Certified 
www.gannettfleming.com | Stay connected: Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube 

PRINTING SUSTAINABILITY STATEMENT: Gannett Fleming is committed to conserving natural resources and minimizing adverse environmental impacts 
in projects. Accordingly, project documentation will be provided in electronic format only unless clients specifically request hard copies. Visit our 
website to read more about our sustainability commitment. 
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